Date

Name Address City, State Zip

Dear FNAME,

## Math is...

...super-duper fun! - 2<sup>nd</sup> grader ...important for me so I can get good grades. - 3<sup>rd</sup> grader ...an important part of my life. - 5<sup>th</sup> grader

Thanks to you, we're creating a culture: a positive set of beliefs, behaviors and attitudes around math in the lives of children in Puget Sound elementary school communities.

Your gift of \$XXX to Explorations in Math is already making a difference and impacting programs such as After School Math Clubs and Family Math Nights. It's through these, along with our full suite of programs, that you are providing hands-on, engaging math experiences and creating a positive math culture in a child's life.

We look forward to sharing stories of this growing math culture with you throughout the year in our quarterly newsletter. ....all because of you.



In the meantime, if you'd like to see one of our programs in action during the school year, please contact Megan Wildenradt at (206) 325-0774.

Again, FNAME, we are most grateful for your kind and generous support.

Warmly,

Tammie Schacher Executive Director

**P.S.** Don't forget to check out our online resources and play math with the child in your life! Find and print games and ideas on our website -- <u>www.explorationsinmath.org.</u>